
From: Bohl, James 
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 10:37 AM 
To: Peterson, Todd; Lee, Chris 
Subject: FW: Proposed State Office Building at 27th and Wisconsin (Our #1 Corner) 
For file. jb
 
From: John Hennessy [mailto:jhennessy@hennessygroup.net]  
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 10:20 AM 
To: Bauman, Robert; Bohl, James; Murphy, Michael (Alderman); Wade, Willie; Witkowski, Terry 
Cc: Marcoux, Rocky; Dennis Klein; June Moberly 
Subject: Proposed State Office Building at 27th and Wisconsin (Our #1 Corner)
 
 
Dear Committee Members:
 
In April I endorsed this State office building project.  However, it seems some changes to the 
design are being considered.  The enclosure (a letter of summary and supporting documents) 
relates my current thoughts re the subject.  The time needs to be taken to make sure this 
development (at our #1 Corner) is connected with the community and is done right such that the 
considerable economic potential of the area can be realized.
 
Please review the enclosure and feel free to contact me should you wish to discuss anything.
 
Sincerely,
John Hennessy       
Hennessy Group, Inc.
(414)350-6601
www.hennessygroup.net
 
--the SoHi Building (27th and Wells) has undergone an incredible renovation and has space 
available for QUALITY RETAIL operations; excellent market numbers.
 
--the SoHi Building has awesome LOFT/CLASSIC OFFICE space on its upper floors; 
perfect central location for enterprising firms; space can be built to suit.
 
--very cool HISTORIC APARTMENTS (2-3 BR) and 4 BR/2 BA CONDO RENTALS 
available.  
 

tel:%28414%29350-6601
http://www.hennessygroup.net/
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